From: Alla Tchouiko <alto1@rogers.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 1:34 PM
To: secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: leverage

Dear David Stawick!

I have received the letter from my Forex bank :

As many of you are aware, the U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC) announced on January 13, 2010 that it is seeking public comment on proposed regulations concerning retail Forex trading.

I would highly appreciate if you would keep margin requirements the same as now!

Traders have rights to choose the risk involved!

Regards and best wishes!



This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual(s) to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged/confidential. Any other distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and permanently delete this message including any attachments, without reading it or making a copy. Thank you.